

From: The Minister

5th Floor Lighthouse Building 1 Cromac Place Gasworks Business Park Ormeau Road BELFAST BT7 2JB

e-mail: private.office@dsdni.gov.uk

Tel: (028) 9082 9034

Our Ref: COR/928/2014

14 January 2014

To: Council Chief Executives

**Dear Chief Executive** 

In my letter of the 18 December on the proposed budget allocation model for the transfer of urban regeneration and community development budgets to the 11 new Councils in 2015, I had asked for comments by 24 January 2014. Reflecting on feedback and in response to a number of requests, I am writing to inform you that the deadline for responses is now 28 February 2014.

Yours sincerely

Nelson M'Causland

NELSON McCAUSLAND MLA Minister for Social Development

